Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services
and building strong communities.

From: Jill Bayley

Sent: 14 August 2017 11:57

To: Neville Gray <Neville.Gray@Enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Cordell - injunction

Dear Neville,

Here is a copy of the injunction as requested.
Best wishes

Jill

Jill Bayley

Principal Lawyer, Safeguarding and Corporate Teams
Legal Services, Enfield Council

Silver Street

Enfield EN1 3XY

DX 90615 Enfield 1

Telephone: 020 8379 6475

Fax: 020 8379 6492

Mobile: 07930 858193

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.
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Connected

IMPORTANT

Every Enfield resident should register for an online Enfield Connected account.
Enfield Connected puts many Council services in one place, speeds up your
payments and saves you time. Click here to get connected.
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Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent
services and building strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of
the individual and not necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email
and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended
solely for the named addressee. It may contain privileged and confidential information
and if you are not the intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy,
distribute or use the communication in any other way. All traffic handled by the
Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recording/and or monitoring in
accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of
viruses or malware. The recipient should perform their own virus checks.




